
Dear Families, 

 

Next Thursday, Nov 1st, we celebrate All Saints’ Day.  To our new 

families, if you remain uncertain about how to dress your child as a saint, 

please visit our school website, click media on the navigation bar, scroll 

down to the fourth item and you will find the All Saints’ Day video from 

last year.  https://stmarysup.org/ 

 

Picture retakes are tomorrow. If your child is having his/her photo taken 

again, and is wearing clothes other than the school uniform, please be sure 

s/he has the school uniform to change into after the photo is taken.  Thank 

you.  

 

Friday is color day and popcorn Friday.  As always, dressing out of 

uniform must follow modesty guidelines.  Thank you. 

 

Friday we are introduced to our new virtue, Docility.    Docility means the 

willingness to be taught.  What does this look like? From our youngest 

students we’ll be looking for students following directions and willingness 

to take turns.  From our upper elementary students, we will be looking for 

students listening to teachers, following directions, and willingness to take 

turns.  Finally, from our middle school students, we see it when they listen 

to others, are willing to follow directions, and thank others for rightful 

corrections.  What does docility sound like?  “Thank you for teaching me.”  

 

Hope all of you have a great week. 

 

God bless, 

 

 

 

Hedy A. Yanni 

Principal 

 October 22, 2018 
 

School Office Hours:        

Monday-Friday       

 7:45 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

 

October 

Month of the Holy Rosary 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Flu Shots: Monday, October 

22, 9:00 a.m. 

 

Picture Retake Day: Tuesday, 

October 23, 9:30 a.m. 

 

Color Day ($0.25 to dress out 

of uniform), Popcorn Friday, 

School Virtue Program: 

Friday, October 26, 2:15 p.m. 

 

Solemnity of All Saints: 

Thursday, Nov 1st (saint 

costumes, procession before 

Mass, and parade through 

ISD to follow), Mass 8:15 a.m. 

 

End of 1st Quarter, Early 

Dismissal: Friday, Nov 2nd, 

11:00 a.m. 

 

Report Cards Issued: 

Monday, November 5th 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences, 

Early Dismissal: Thursday, 

November 8th, 11:00 a.m. 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences, 

Early Dismissal: Friday, 

November 9th, 11:00 a.m. 

 

 

            

  

Our 8th graders recently attended Manufacturing Day at the middle school.  

Thank you Mr. Phil Sheppard and Mrs. Lisa Miller for driving/chaperoing 

our students for this STEM event. 

https://stmarysup.org/

